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Media 

New Zealand funding for its efforts in supporting child and youth development 
across the region. 

 

19 On 14 July I was interviewed by the Fiji Broadcasting Corporation and the Fiji 
Times. During these interviews, I discussed New Zealand’s priorities for the 
PIF Leaders’ Meeting and reinforced the strong bilateral relationship between 
New Zealand and Fiji. 

 
Proactive release 

 
20 This paper will be proactively released as per Cabinet Office Circular CO (18) 

4 on the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade’s website. The paper will be 
subject to redaction as appropriate on the grounds set out under the Official 
Information Act 1982. 

 
Recommendation 

 
I recommend that Cabinet note this report. 

 
 
 

Authorised for lodgement 

Rt Hon Jacinda Ardern 

Prime Minister 
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Cabinet 

R E S T R I C T E D  
CAB-22-MIN-0330 

 
 
 

Minute of Decision 
This document contains information for the New Zealand Cabinet. It must be treated in confidence and 
handled in accordance with any security classification, or other endorsement. The information can only be 
released, including under the Official Information Act 1982, by persons with the appropriate authority. 

 
 
Report on Overseas Travel: Prime Minister and Hon Nanaia Mahuta 

 
Portfolio Prime Minister 

 
 
On 22 August 2022, Cabinet noted the report from the Prime Minister submitted under 
CAB-22-SUB-0330, on her travel, together with Hon Nanaia Mahuta, from 11 to 14 July 2022, 
to Suva, Fiji, to participate in the 51st Pacific Islands Forum. 

 
 
 
 
 

Rachel Hayward 
Acting Secretary of the Cabinet 
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